
From: Soura, Christian
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/25/2013 1:21:46 AM
Subject: Closing Line - Veto Package

     This is what's in the current draft of the veto message - it's the same text that appeared last year at the end of the document:
 
For these reasons, I am vetoing the aforementioned line items and provisos in R120, H.3710.
 
      In your markup today, you replaced "provisos" with "sections."  I'm fine with whatever you say to use.  Just wanted to bring it to 
your attention to confirm which one you want.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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